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Rosenberg Corey

From: Jennifer Laster <jlaster@protonmail.ch>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 3:29 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: YES on HB2004

Other cities and states in America have better Landlord/Tenant Laws than Oregon, better than HB2004, but we 
need to start somewhere! Let us begin to help people become secure and stable in their lives so that our 
communities can thrive! Please vote Yes on HB2004!  
 


